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Welcome To Our Newsletter

Hello and welcome to our October 2023 newsletter! It's that time of the year when
the weather starts to become chilly and the nights get longer, but we have lots
planned to keep everyone busy and active. We're thrilled to share all the latest
news and updates from our home with you.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email
newsletters/updates just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link
below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Kath O'Dwyer
Care Home Manager
 

Harvest Celebrations

As we welcome the harvest season, the residents at Ty Llandaff have been
actively participating in seasonal celebrations. One of the notable activities was
the creation of the Harvest Loaf, which was a remarkable achievement. The effort
and commitment put in by the residents is highly commendable and the loaf
turned out to be a beautiful masterpiece.

Along from the Harvest Loaf, the residents have also been enthusiastically
involved in various seasonal arts and crafts activities at the home. These activities
serve as a great opportunity to showcase creativity and keep engaged.

As part of the harvest celebrations, the residents have also been involved in a
charitable cause, collecting food items for the Cardiff Food Bank. The generosity
of the residents is truly inspiring and anyone who wishes to donate can do so by
approaching Bev on the reception desk.

 

Trips Out & About

The residents of Ty Llandaff recently enjoyed a delightful day out at the
Cosmeston Lakes. The trip was a refreshing change of scenery and the residents
had a great time feeding the ducks, strolling around the picturesque lake and
taking in the beautiful autumn scenery.

 

Baking Class

The baking classes at Ty Llandaff are always a highlight with our residents. We
enjoyed making cupcakes, which were later relished during afternoon tea. The
activity was a perfect blend of fun and learning and the residents got an
opportunity to showcase their culinary skills.

 

Keeping Active

At Ty Llandaff we believe in promoting an active lifestyle among our residents. Our
weekly fitness class, G Fitness, is a popular activity. The class comprises
armchair yoga, ball skills and strength exercises, which help the residents to stay
fit and healthy. The activity is also a great way to socialise and have fun.

 

Staff Training

At Ty Llandaff, we place great importance on staff training and development.
Recently, our staff team refreshed their manual handling skills with a refresher
training session by Lucie from Strategic Thinking. It was a great learning
experience and we appreciate the team's commitment to enhancing their skills
and knowledge. Well done, team!

 

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Ty Llandaff Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!
  

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for
us:

Carehome.co.uk Review | Google Review
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